
 
 

 

  STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 

  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
ROY COOPER  J.R. “JOEY” HOPKINS 

 

GOVERNOR   SECRETARY 
 

Mailing Address: 
NC DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
DIVISION OF HIGHWAYS  
5505 BARBADOS BOULEVARD 
CASTLE HAYNE, NC 28429-5647 

Telephone: (910) 341-2001 
Fax: (910) 675-0143 

Customer Service:  1-877-368-4968 
 

Website: www.ncdot.gov 

                                                  Location: 
5505 BARBADOS BOULEVARD 

CASTLE HAYNE, NC  28429-5647 
 

 

 
April 19, 2024 
 
NOTIFICATION OF NON-RESPONSIVE BID: 
 
Secured Traffic Control, LLC 
2801 Bloomfield Lane Unit 108 
Wilmington, NC 28412 
 
Contract No.:   D3POC0194 
WBS Element: On Call Project 
Counties:   Division 3 Wide 
Description:  On Call Traffic Control – State Work 
 
ATTN.: 
 
This is to inform you that the Division is rejecting your bid package due to being non-
responsive.  For your bid to be considered your company would need to be prequalified as 
either a Bidder or POC Prime Contractor.  It was verified by the Prequalification’s Management 
Unit in Raleigh that your company is not prequalified to bid on the project.  Your unopened bid 
package will be returned via USPS. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jonathan W. Mitchell 
Division Contract Engineer 
 
 
 
cc: D. Chad Kimes, PE 
 Caitlin Melvin, PE 
 Katie E. Hite, PE  
 Anthony Law 
 Trevor Carroll, PE 
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